
 

 

 

Date: 02/06/25 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 Pupils, 

 

Assalamu Alaikum wa Rahmatullahi wa Barakatuh, 

 

We pray this message finds you in the best of health and Imaan. 

 

We are writing to inform you of a change in staffing for our Year 6 class. Ustadha Esra has now stepped 

away from her teaching duties due to personal reasons. We are deeply grateful for the time and effort she 

has invested in the children this year and for the positive contribution she has made to their learning 

journey. 

 

We are pleased to let you know that Ustadha Nazya will now be taking over the teaching of Year 6 for the 

remainder of the academic year. She is a hard-working dedicated teacher who is already well-acquainted 

with our school ethos and routines. We are confident that she will continue to support and guide the 

children effectively as they prepare for their transition to secondary school. 

 

We thank you for your continued trust and support. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get 

in touch. 

 

 

Wassalam, 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 
Mohammed Rahman 

Head Teacher, Al Ameen Primary School 


